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To: Keith Morrison – NIRB (kmorrison@nirb.ca) 

From: Samuel Robb – Bronzite (sam@bronziteexploration.com) 

Date: 2025-01-28 

24EN005 – NIRB Amendment Application Reopen Request 

Hello, 

I am writing regarding the currently suspended project amendment application for 

Bronzite Exploration Corp.’s Somerset Trough Project that was referred to NIRB by the 

NPC on May 24 2024 (NPC File No. 150418). The project has a previous approval from the 

Nunavut Impact Review Board under the file number 24EN005 and NPC file number 

150217.  

Bronzite is requesting that the suspension of the NIRB application under s. 143(1) of the 

NuPPAA be removed from the project and that the project amendment application be 

reopened by the Nunavut Impact Review Board. 

Should there be any questions or concerns about this request or the pending application, 

please reach out to myself at sam.robb@bronziteexploration.com. 

Thank you and regards, 

 

Samuel Robb 
Vice President, Exploration 
Bronzite Exploration Corp. 


